
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Services
Norfolk Music Service

Woodside Road
Norwich

Norfolk  NR7 9QL

Tel: (01603) 433276
Fax: (01603) 708074

Please ask for: 
 

David O’Neale Email: music.service@norfolk.gov.uk

Contact Number:  01603 433276 Your ref:  

Email:  david.oneale@norfolk.gov.uk My ref:   

07899 076297 Date:  19 September 2006 

Dear Head of Music 
 
Re: Secondary Music Teachers’ Network Meeting 
Wednesday 18 October 2006, Professional Development Centre Norwich. 
4pm (coffee/tea) for a 4.30pm start. 
 
Welcome to the new school year!  With at least 15 music teachers in new posts across the 
county, I thought it would be a good idea to have a network meeting this term. This is not just for 
new teachers but for all secondary music teachers and teacher trainees. 
 
I realise this will clash with some Open Evenings but I do hope a good number of us can meet 
together. We would finish around 6pm. Please suggest items for the agenda. The National 
Strategy for KS3 Music will certainly be one point for discussion. 
 
Please complete, detach and return the slip below if able to attend. (or e-mail the same 
information back to me). 
Yours sincerely 
 
David O’Neale 
Team Leader for Curriculum & Vocal Music 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Secondary Music Teachers’ Network Meeting: 18 October 2006 
 
School ________________________________   
 
The following staff will be able to attend: 
 
1. 2. 
 
 
Items for agenda:  
 
 
 
Date ________________  Signature ___________________________________ 
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